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Hamre Jaime

From: Craig Smith <craig.smith@bendproperty.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 11, 2018 9:35 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: Proposed Footbridge Over The Deschutes

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Please serve the majority of Bend instead of a few wealthy subdivision residents who built homes hard against the so-
called haven for wildlife and the very river they say they want to protect. 
The bridge would be for walkers and joggers and will simply connect existing trails. 
And the bridge will be at the very edge of city limits long in place.  
It's installation will reduce car traffic and provide an amenity of which the general public and all of your committee can 
be proud to have supported. 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
Sorry the rich enclave dwellers bothered you with this proposed bridge ban. 
Respectfully, 

 
Craig G. Smith 
Citizen and Bend Resident since 1984 
541-280-3112 
craig.smith@bendproperty.com 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 


